Dear Parent/ Carer,

Thank you again for your patience as we trial various solutions for children entering and exiting the
school without causing too much congestion.

As you are aware, each floor is its own bubble and we are, where possible, giving each class its own
gate.

Due to many of our Y5&6 children now walking home by themselves, we feel we are able to combine
these two classes for entry and exit from the school.

Children in Year 5&6 who are collected by parents will be released first and children who walk home
straight after this.

If you could ensure that you do not arrive early for your child’s entry to school it would help to
reduce the number of adults waiting outside the school. Can I please ask that, as soon as you have
collected your children, that you leave the school to reduce congestion.

Can you please continue to maintain 2m social distancing whilst you stand on the pavement. Please
also avoid standing in the road.

In response to parent feedback we would like to adjust our timings from Monday 5t October.

If you have any queries please contact the school

Gate 1 ( EYFS Gate 2 ( front Gate 3 (rear
playground) playground) playground}
08.50 I Y2 Y3
09.00 EYFS Y5/6 Y4
15.10 Yi Y2 Y3
15.20 EYFS Y5/6 Y4

Many thanks for your continued support

Mitch Frame

Headteacher




